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Animal testing for cosmetics is outdated and irrelevant, and rendered useless 90% or 

more of the time. Many better forms of test that actually apply to humans, like using 

donated cells from plastic surgeries or cadavers exist, and 1000's of ingredients have 

already been tested. Companies will not have any issues creating new cosmetics. 

This act is essential for curbing the industry away from painfully intrusive tests on 

gentle animals. 


